From:

Sent: 2025/02/17 9:51 PM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0469 (5-Dunn Place)

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Good Day,

We are not in support of the application for the modification for A-2024-046 (5-Dunn Place).

Thank you,

Glen Smith and Hilarion Mitchell

(2 Dunn Place)

Phone:

Email:



